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PRESIDENT®S MESSAGE:

This edition of CHESS Moves, coming as it does
after a prolonged period of upheaval in the life of
the School, is mainly directed at looking ahead to,
and soliciting your interest in, the main social and
fund-raising event of the year. The Camberwell High
School Fair, something of an institution now, takes
place on Saturday October 22nd, and no stones is
being left unturned to make it a success. A great
deal of organisation has been under way for some
months in the School itself, and the other member
bodies of the wider School community. CHESS intends
to play its part, both in the lead-up and on the day
itself, and this is where you can be involved.

Enclosed with this Newsletter you will find an
invitation to help out with the selling of tickets
in the Raffle which will be drawn on the day. It's
a worthy cause, of course, and the prizes are most
attractive. Please help out if you can.



P
S

For those who'll be coming along to the
Fair on the day, an I urge you to do so if
you can, come and join us in the main marquee
on the Oval between 12 and 1 o'clock.
‘Attractive meals and snacks will be available
at reasonable prices, and ou'll be able to-
meet up again with frlends from School days.

ACTIVITIES SURVEY: We're also seeking
your help 1in settling on the kinds of events
and activities that you would like CHESS to
undertake on your behalf. The other enclosure
with this edition sets out some alternatives
you might like to consider. Please fill it
in and return in the enclosed Reply Paid
envelope (not overlooking the chance to win
-- at no cost to you --_one of the very
attractive prizes in the Fair Raffle. We need
your help to plan our program for the future.
Please take a few minutes to help us.

VOCATIONAL BREAKFAST: This annual event,

held at the School on July 28th this year,
was once again a great success. About 70

Year 12 students heard 6 speakers, all former
students, talk about their own working lives,
and the decisions and quirks of fate which
had led them to where they are now. Some
questlons and informal exchanges rounded off
the morning. j -

'SCHOOL SIGN: The large sign near the
main gate of the School, on Prcspect Hill
Road, was a project initiated and partly
funded by CHESS. It's now in place, and a
useful addition to raising the School's
visible profile in the area.

COME ONE, COME ALL

TO THE CHS FAIR

AT THE SCHOOL

FROM 10 A.M.

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 22ND.




